
 

 



 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

As part of your child’s ongoing Online Safeguarding education, we are working 
with eAWARE to help educate your children on the risks they may take online. 
  
Our School has been given a number of free licences to use the eAWARE 
Family programme, which is designed to support the work we are doing here in 
school. The programme includes short learning videos which can be watched 
on a smartphone, tablet or laptop and parent lead learning activities.  
 
Your unique code to access the programme free is  WEST001 
  
All you have to do is install the  eAWARE App from the appropriate store, or go 
to https://families.eaware.co.uk/sfc, and enter the above code. 
   
We hope you find this free programme useful. 
  
Kind regards, 
Upton Westlea Primary School       


